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17th November 2023 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 

Reception – KS1 Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 20th December 
 
We would like to invite all children to St John’s Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 20th 
December.  
 
To coincide with our Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 20th December children are invited to 
wear a Christmas Jumper (this must be over their school uniform instead of the school jumper) 
in exchange for a donation to be paid on Scopay in support of this term`s Newman Catholic 
Collegiate charity, Douglas Macmillan Hospice (Dougie Mac). 
 
If your child would like to have a Christmas Lunch, please complete the form below and return it 
to school by Friday 8th December.  Alternatively, your child may bring a packed lunch on this 
day.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs H Rigby 
Principal 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Child:………………………………………………………….Class:……………………………………..  
 
 
Will be having a Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 20th December. 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………….. Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
 
Date:……………………………. 
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